
2020 Summer School Update- May 18,2020  

St. Philip the Apostle School 

 

Dear Parents​, 
Attached is the original summer program for the summer enrichment 

classes. The ones that are now red have been canceled because they 

are not feasible to do remotely. The remaining classes will be held on 

Google Classroom with live tutorials for part of the class time and 

UTube video lessons. The Friday before your week of classes, you will 

need to come to SPAS to pick up the supplies that your child will need 

for their class. All teachers will be coordinating at the same time. We 

will let you know the pick up time at a later date. Please note, the 

teachers are trying to teach the class from their original descriptions, 

but some things may change or be adapted. No matter what, your 

children will have a blast! 

 

If your class has been canceled, you will receive an email from Mrs. 

Gripp regarding your refund. If your check was cashed, you will receive 

a refund check as soon as possible.  If your check was not cashed 

(School closed so quickly, some were not deposited.), your check will be 

shredded.  If you are trying to register, please scan the registration 

papers to Mrs. Gripp at ​pgripp@stphiliptheapostle.org​ by May 27. Make 

sure that you are registering for classes that ​HAVE NOT ​been 

canceled. Summer enrichment classes have a limited enrollment, and at 

this time, many are almost ½ full from registration that began in 

February. You will be notified immediately upon receipt of your 

registration if there is still availability. ​DO NOT ​mail a check to the 

school until you get a confirmation email. Please note that we are not 

taking non-SPAS students this summer, so don’t spread the word. 

 

Thank you, 

Pam Gripp 
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